Dr. Benjamin Castleman, Department of Pathology, Massachusetts General Hospital, Boston 14, Mass.

Dear Dr. Castlemar :

You may remember that last year we had some correspondence concerning Dr. Luis Loret de Mola who made plans to study in your department as a special student of Harvard Medical School. Unfortunately at that time his father became seriously ill and had to be taken to New York for a serious operation. He had to return to that city few months later. All this required Dr. Loret de Mola to be with his father.

However, at the present time Dr. Loret de Mola is anxious to go ahead with his plans and start his training next September. Kindly let me know if this is agreable to you and whether he may apply again to the School.

Thanking you in advance for your kind attention to this request, and with best regards, I am

Sincerely yours,

Dr. Alberto Hurtado